March 11, 1974,

Ms. Rosmmary Brown, M. L. A,
Parliament Buildings,
Victoriam B. C,

Dear Ms. Brown:

On behalf of the West Kootenay Status of Women
Council, I am asked to inform you that you have our
wholehearted support for your Affirmative Action Plan,

W#e would be pleased if you would send us a
copy of the bill,
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Ms. M. Hodgson

West Kootenay Council
Box 1200

Castlegar, B. C.

Dear Ms. Hodgson:

Thank you for your letter of March 1llth, 1974,
concerning the Affirmative Action Plan.

I really appreciate your support of this plan,
and would like to thank you for taking the time
to write to me on it.

Yours sincerely,

Rogema%n, M.L.A.

Vancouver - Burrard
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